
 

CANADIAN NETWORK LAUNCHES WEBSITE TO PROMOTE 
ABOLITION OF NUCLEAR WEAPONS 

Dear Friends, 

The Canadian Network to Abolish Nuclear Weapons wishes to announce the formal 
launch of their website at: www.abolishnuclearweapons.org 

We welcome links to our site from other groups responding to the nuclear threat.  

Very user friendly, this new educational resource provides introductory information on 
the threats posed by nuclear weapons, updates on new developments and links to other 
sites and organizations working on this issue.  

The site also contains:  

• personal commentaries on these weapons from the perspectives of a survivor, a 
military strategist and a missileer and  

• information on progress toward a Nuclear Weapons Convention.  

Public education information such as handouts and basic resolutions for use by local 
groups are also online. Please print them and share them within your group.  

A section geared to youth providing facts and ways to get involved is being developed.  

With best wishes,  

 
Bev Delong,  
Chairperson, Canadian Network to Abolish Nuclear Weapons  

 


